From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Ann Watts <anneem123@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 2:12 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

#### Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

No-gun zones are really killing-opportunity zones. The bad guys have them, why can't we?

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Ann Watts 1940 E 56th Ave Anchorage, AK 99507-1609

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Bruce Mosher <moosemosher@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 8:47 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

#### Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Bruce Mosher 1015 Woodstock Dr Palmer, AK 99645-7100

**From:** advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Christopher Custer

<luckycuster@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 4:39 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

#### Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

There are few areas in public life that should be off limits to concealed firearms by law-abiding citizens. Unless you can assure the safety of a 21-year old junior female walking alone on campus in the dark, she deserves the right to protect her body from a larger male attacker with the most efficient means of self defense that is legally justified. That same woman deserves the right to protect her life in the classroom if it is threatened by a deranged attacker intent on taking innocent lives until someone with a gun stops him.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Christopher Custer 2904 Simpson Ave Juneau, AK 99801-2052

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Frank Tomazsewski <fetoma@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 4:31 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

#### Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Frank Tomazsewski 205 Dutch Rd Marlton, NJ 08053-4143

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of John Klaysmat

<john@wildwoodsalaska.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 1:34 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

#### Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, John Klaysmat 37001 Beau Cir Soldotna, AK 99669-8671

**From:** advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Ken Thynes <kenjthynes@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 9:02 AM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

# Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Ken Thynes PO Box 992 P.O. Box 992 Petersburg, AK 99833-0992

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Larry Moyer <treadplate@aol.com>

**Sent:** Sunday, March 06, 2016 9:46 AM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

# Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Larry Moyer 8110 Easy St Juneau, AK 99801-9124

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Lars Gleitsmann

<LarsGleitsmann@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 1:10 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

#### Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Do not deny them the basic right to self defense. Do not make Campus a free range easy target for terrorists! The number of Muslims in the USA is exploding and we now have 4 Mosques here in Anchorage, we have to fear Terrorists in our future and the only help against the "lone wolf Terror" is an armed populace and the second amendment!

Sincerely, Lars Gleitsmann 4621 Caravelle Dr Anchorage, AK 99502-2721

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Lawrenre Murray

<lgmurray@acsalaska.net>

**Sent:** Sunday, March 06, 2016 2:45 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

#### Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Lawrenre Murray 38405 Whispering Ln Sterling, AK 99672-9639

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Max Sisneros <macke4s@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 12:15 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

#### Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Max Sisneros 607 Old Steese Hwy Ste b Fairbanks, AK 99701-3163

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of OLEN moyer <ogem55@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 7:31 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

# Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, OLEN moyer PO Box 433 Kenai, AK 99611-0433

From: advocacy@mylegislators.com on behalf of Priscilla Flores <paflores002@yahoo.com>

**Sent:** Thursday, March 03, 2016 12:54 PM

**To:** Sen. Lesil McGuire

**Subject:** Alaska: Support Campus Carry legislation, Senate Bill 174

# Dear Senator Lesil McGuire:

As an Alaska resident, I respectfully urge your support of Senate Bill 174. This important legislation would allow students, faculty and guests to own, possess, carry, transport or store a firearm on areas of the University of Alaska campus where not prohibited by law. A state-funded institution should not be allowed to impose rules more strict than state law, especially rules to limit the right to self-defense. Individuals should not be prevented from exercising their right to self-defense simply because they choose to seek a college education.

Again, as an Alaska resident, I urge you to support Senate Bill 174.

Sincerely, Priscilla Flores PO Box 871093 Wasilla, AK 99687-1093